
 

P.O. Box 1627 | 964 East St. | Pittsboro, NC 27312 

919-542-8274 | chathamedc.org 

January 6, 2017 

 

Mr. Chris Ehrenfeld, Chair 
Chatham EDC Board of Directors 
P.O. Box 1627 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
 

Dear Mr. Ehrenfeld: 

The Chatham Economic Development Corporation nomination committee recently interviewed 

applicants for the Chatham Economic Development Corporation Board of Directors, which has one 

vacancy and two directors with terms ending. Mr. Dan Sundberg and Mr. Drew Weniger have completed 

two four-year terms and are no longer eligible for board service. Mr. Tom Roberts resigned from the 

board of directors upon relocating from Chatham County.  

During the application period, eleven individuals submitted applications. However, one individual is no 

longer available and another individual could not be reached through information provided on the 

application form. Therefore, the nomination committee interviewed nine individuals.  

Of the nine applicants interviewed, the nomination committee determined that five applicants should 

be recommended for your consideration to fill the vacancies. The nomination committee ranked the 

following five with the first having the greatest knowledge and experience to provide to the Chatham 

Economic Development Corporation and Chatham County.  

1. Lee Bowman 

2. Heather Johnson 

3. Elizabeth Wrenn 

4. Michael Peluso 

5. Andy Cochran 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bud Marchant, Dan Sundberg and Drew Weniger 

 

 


